


to determine an exact amount of dues that will assist in balancing the upcoming budget.
In addition, ICL has a very short waiting list at present and is likely to not be able to fill all
160 seats for the upcoming academic year. It was moved by Brenda and seconded by
Jan to keep the dues at their current level of $165 for the 2024-2025 academic year. The
motion was carried unanimously.

● Approve sending out notice to members of Willamette Heritage parking option for
2024-2025 academic year
ICL member Gary Slangan has been handling the parking option at Willamette Heritage
Center in recent years and continues to do so. It was moved by Dee and seconded by
Priscilla to authorize Gary to send out a notice to ICL members indicating the parking
plans for 2024-2025 at Willamette Heritage Center. The motion was carried unanimously.

● Set date for April meeting
Due to Joan’s absence on the date of ICL’s regularly scheduled meeting in April, the
meeting was moved to April 18, 2024.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:17 am.

Next Meeting: Thursday, April 18, 2024, at 1:30 pm, virtually online (Zoom).

Respectfully submitted,
Chris Duval, Secretary
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